
From: PSC Data Center Support Team <dcsupport@psc.mo.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 5:18 PM 
To: Anderson, Melissa <melissa.anderson@psc.mo.gov>; Couts, Alexandra 
<Alexandra.Couts@psc.mo.gov>; Happy, Kim <kim.happy@psc.mo.gov>; Kempker, Christy 
<Christy.Kempker@psc.mo.gov>; House, Paityn <Paityn.House@psc.mo.gov> 
Subject: RE: Carol Bristle - (no subject) {77319858} 

----reply above this line-- 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

Data Center 

NEW SUPPORT TICKET: 
Unassigned / Unassigned | On Hold | Normal priority | 

Link:  https://dcsupport.psc.mo.gov/helpdesk/Ticket/77319858 
From:     
            Carol Bristle 
Subject:  (no subject) 

Details:   
Wc20250066 
Carol Bristle 

Liberty has paid everything I asked at this point. I had only asked that my bill be altered normal 
and the plumber bill reimbursed showing I had no leaks a d they did finally do that. 
Thank you. It has been settled. 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 
Get Outlook for Android 

-- NOTE:  When replying to this e-mail please leave the subject-line intact. --

FILED 
September 25, 2024 

Data Center  
Missouri Public 

Service Commission




